

Dow Constantine

King County Executive 401 Fifth Avenue, Suite 800 Seattle, WA 98104-1818

206-263-9600 Fax 206-296-0194

TTY Relay: 711 www.kingcounty.gov

June 14, 2019

The Honorable Rod Dembowski Chair, King County Council Room 1200 COURTHOUSE

Dear Councilmember Dembowski:

Enclosed for consideration and approval by the King County Council is a motion confirming the reappointment of Aimee Grant, who resides in council district five, to the King County Women's Advisory Board, representing council district five. Reappointments are retroactive to when the last official term expired. Therefore, Ms. Grants reappointment begins retroactively on July 2, 2017 and expires three-years later on July 1, 2020.

Enclosed with this transmittal are the following attachments: Attachment A - Grant application; Attachment B - Grant financial disclosure; Attachment C - WAB board profile; and Attachment D - Grant reappointment letter. This reappointment request supports the King County Strategic Plan goal of public engagement by expanding opportunities to seek input, listen, and respond to residents.

If you have any questions about this appointment, please have your staff call Rick Ybarra, liaison for boards & commissions, at 206-263-9651.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosures

cc: King County Councilmembers

ATTN: Carolyn Busch, Chief of Staff

Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council

Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget

Rick Ybarra, Liaison for Boards & Commissions

Allison Jurkovich, Staff Liaison

Aimee Grant